

Guru Nanak Multi Academy Trust Ltd

Incorporating:
Nanaksar Primary School &
Guru Nanak Sikh Academy
Founder – Sant Baba Amar Singh Ji

Thursday, 18th November 2021

Dear Parents/Carers

There is no denying that Covid has affected many of us in different ways and we have all had to adapt and evolve in many ways. Some changes such as the technology to offer live teaching from home has been wonderful, however we still feel the negative impact on wellbeing from things like social distancing, mask wearing and the fear of Covid.

So, to elevate positivity, we felt we would create a platform, where if you wish to, you can write a brief note of appreciation to a chosen member of staff from the primary team who you would like to recognise for their special effort or kindness. We will be reading out the notes for staff in our half termly meetings. This will be a great platform to recognise the amazing work the staff do to ensure that each and every child has the opportunity to excel in everything that they do.

Follow the link below to write the name of the staff member, this could be any member of staff, and your kind message. Please ensure you also take your child's point of view before making the nomination.

Staff Appreciation Note Link

Yours faithfully

Mrs P Dhaliwal Assistant Principal

Springfield Road Hayes Middlesex UB4 0LT

Telephone: 020 8573 6085

Executive Principal: Mr J. S. Sidhu

Web: www.gurunanaksikhacademy.co.uk
Email: admin@nanaksarprimary.co.uk

admin@gnsa.co.uk

Company Reg. No. 07416734 VAT No. 114 184 149